De: Tanja Rindler-Daller <daller@astro.as.utexas.edu>

Fecha: 20 de septiembre de 2012 20:56:02 CDT Para: Matos Tonatiuh <tona.1971@gmail.com>

Asunto: good news!

Dear Tonatiuh,

The slot on Nov.28 has fortunately not been taken, so I asked our administrative assistant to save the date for you, instead, see also http://www.as.utexas.edu/calendar/fall12/383I.html

Please send me a talk title and abstract in due course. You can also send a (tentative) title first and the abstract later.

We have announced your talk as a TCC presentation, i.e. a talk of interest to people in the 'Texas Cosmology Center', which is a joint center between the Department of Physics and the Department of Astronomy, see also http://www.tcc.utexas.edu/

(However, our former director Eiichiro Komatsu has left only this summer to become a Max-Planck director in Muenchen :(.

So, we are a diverse crowd of astrophysicists, cosmologists, particle theorists and GR theorists. (Of course, any other interested astronomers and physicists can join the talks as well.) So, any topic which is related to cosmology (dark matter, structure and galaxy formation, early Universe physics, inflation ect.) will be a nice talk topic. I know that you have worked on so many interesting things that you could pick a lot of interesting topics.

Paul Shapiro and I would be particularly interested in everything related to scalar field dark matter.

I will let you know more organizational details, once your visit comes closer. If you have any questions about Austin and related, please feel free to ask me anytime.

Looking much forward to your visit.

Best regards,

Tanja

PS: In the meantime, let's keep in touch on the physics side. I'll send you some comments about your draft soon.

On Tue, 18 Sep 2012, Matos Tonatiuh wrote:

Dear Tanja,

Thank you very much for the invitation to give a talk at November 28, this date is fine for me.

Saludos,

Tonatiuh Matos Departamento de Física Cinvestav